

Dear Friends, Staff and Governors,

Friends of QEGS is reaching out to all parents and members of school, to 
help raise money towards a new minibus. In a year like no other this 
will be one of the few ways in which, as parents, we can raise money for 
the school.
After many years the Numbers club is going online, so new booking system through Trybooking which is used by other schools and has been recommended.  Thank you so much if you have supported this fundraiser before, your help is gratefully appreciated, we hope that you will continue.  
Membership costs £25 per number per year.  Half of the income is returned as prize money. There are 10 monthly draws throughout the school year. This year we have 6 cash prizes totalling £175. In addition to this, there will be special prizes at the end of the year.  The QEGS Numbers club raised £1,300 last year for school and gave out the equivalent in prize money during the academic year.  So far this year we have raised over £1900.
If you would like to be a part of this fundraiser and to join the Numbers Club please complete the Try booking form at https://www.trybooking.co.uk/VAW  and for the first time choose your own number!!  All winners will be notified individually by email and details of each draw appear in the school newsletters.  Winners will be asked for their bank transfer details in order for them to receive their winnings.  These details will only be held until the transfer has taken place and then destroyed.
DATA PROTECTION NOTICE: Please note we collect your information to enable us to administer the Numbers club. This information is not shared with any third party, or used for any other purpose and will be destroyed at the end of academic year 2020/21. Email addresses are collected to enable us to contact winners, to arrange prize money.
Many Thanks
Numbers Club co-ordinators and the Friends of QEGS
New and improved Numbers Club








